
 

 

Memorandum 
 
 
To:   Gold Coast Health Plan Primary Care Providers  
 
From:    Kim Timmerman, MHA, CPHQ, Senior Director of Quality Improvement 
   
Re:  Rescheduled: Child and Adolescent Preventive Health Care Webinar 
 
Date:      March 19, 2024 
 
 
To accommodate all attendees, the Gold Coast Health Plan’s (GCHP) Quality Improvement 
Department Child and Adolescent Preventive Health Care Webinar originally scheduled for March 
19, 2025, has been canceled and will be rescheduled to a later date.  
 
Attendees will learn how to increase vaccination rates through evidence-based best practices used 
to confront vaccination hesitancy, review the required screenings and schedules for well-child visits 
age 0-21 years, and dive into the child and adolescent quality measures. In addition, GCHP will share 
resources for providers and members.  
 
Please stay tuned for a communication detailing a new date and registration information. 
 
 


